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We must protect the precious farmlands in Oregon.  There are so many things that 

we invest in our budget, but this is something that is important for the future of 

Oregon.  Farmers need support and the ability to access funding that allows them to 

make the right choice for their land and our collective future.  Let's make Oregon 

more food secure. I urge you to support this. 


